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Dear Director, 
 
How appalling to find out living creatures are subjected to such horrific conditions and 
treatment and are being discarded in absolute inhuman practises. Anyone partaking in this 
should be made accountable and these poor creatures must be given a chance at living with a 
better outcome. 
 
How disgusting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deidre Turner 
 


